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Seton Hall University
South Orange, New Jersey 07079

ADMISSIONS AND STUDENT PERSONNEL

December 18, 1972

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Dean John F. X. Irwing
Seton Hall University School of Law 
1095 Raymond Boulevard
Newark, New Jersey

Dear Dean Irwing:

This is to officially confirm that Professor William Aldridge 
is acting in the capacity of Moderator and Faculty liason to BALSA.

F. Michael Giles 
Chairman

FMG:au
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